CITY OF NEWCASTLE
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
AND SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission regular meeting
scheduled for Wednesday, November 22, 2017, at 7 p.m. is canceled. A special meeting
will be held Wednesday, November 15, 2017, at 7 p.m. at Newcastle City Hall, 12835
Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056.

A/

Sara McMillon
City Clerk

DATED this 23rd day of October, 2017.

Posted 10/23/2017




